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Upcycle crayons 
using our RAKtivist 
toolkit.

Organize or participate 
in an Earth Day event 
(April 22nd) focused on 
environmental 
awareness and action. 
Activities could include 
tree planting, nature 
walks, or educational 
workshops on 
sustainability.

Promote a bike-to-
work or bike-to-
school day to 
encourage 
environmentally 
friendly 
transportation.

Make Earth a Kinder 
Place: Join the 
RAKtivists!

Host a zero-waste 
picnic where 
participants bring 
reusable containers, 
utensils, and napkins. 

Use reusable 
water bottles and 
ban single-use 
plastics.

Launch a campaign
to promote water 
conservation 
techniques such as 
using rain barrels, 
fixing leaks, and 
planting drought-
resistant plants.

Offer workshops on 
topics like composting, 
sustainable gardening, 
and reducing carbon 
footprints.

Create a nature 
trail or outdoor 
classroom.

Install energy-
efficient lighting 
and appliances.

Host a clothing 
swap event to 
promote 
reusing items.

Organize a 
neighborhood-wide 
clean-up day.

Implement a 
lights-off policy 
when rooms are 
not in use.

Set up a seed 
exchange program.

Host a workshop on 
creating and 
maintaining a worm 
garden 
(vermicomposting). 
Teach community 
members how to use 
worms to compost 
kitchen scraps, reducing 
waste and creating 
nutrient-rich soil for 
gardens.

Use eco-friendly 
products for 
cleaning supplies.

Host a recycling drive 
in your community or 
workplace. Collect items 
that are not typically 
recycled curbside, such 
as electronics, batteries, 
or plastic bags, and 
ensure they are properly 
recycled.

Promote Meatless 
Mondays to reduce 
carbon footprints.

Plant trees or 
native plants.

Create a community 
garden and grow local 
plants or vegetables.

Start a rainwater 
collection system 
for the community 
garden.

Organize a “Green 
Fair” to showcase 
sustainable practices.

Challenge your 
community to adopt 
eco-friendly habits for 
the month of April, 
such as reducing 
single-use plastics, 
conserving water, or 
switching to reusable 
products.

Start a community 
composting program 
or encourage people 
to start composting at 
home. Provide 
resources and tips on 
how to compost 
effectively to reduce 
food waste.

Sign up for digital 
mailings to reduce 
paper use.

Promote a day where 
everyone is 
encouraged to walk, 
bike, carpool, or use 
public transportation 
instead of driving.

Organize a "Leave No 
Trace" hiking event 
where participants not 
only enjoy nature but 
also clean up any litter 
they find along the 
trails.

Start a recycling 
program for paper, 
plastic, and glass.

Host workshops on 
upcycling and 
creative reuse of 
materials.

Organize a nature-
inspired art project 
where participants 
create art using natural 
materials or recycled 
items. Display the 
artwork in a public 
space to raise 
environmental 
awareness.
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Environmental Stewardship
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